
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Determination of Energy Compliance for the Municipal Plan of 
Ryegate

The Town of Ryegate is seeking from NVDA a determination of energy compliance pursuant to 
24 V.S.A. §4352. The Northeastern Vermont Development Association, the regional planning 
commission for the Northeast Kingdom, will hold a public hearing on:

Thursday, October 5, 2023, at 7:00 p.m.
Town of Ryegate Offices,

18 South Bayley Hazen Road
Ryegate, VT 05042

This notice, energy standards checklist, and plan is online at 
NVDA’s website:  

https://www.nvda.net/land-use-planning.php

Anyone wishing to comment on the plan should   participate in this hearing. Written 
testimony and comment may also be submitted in advance.

For more information, please contact: Alison Low, Senior Planner, alow@nvda.net or (802) 
424-1418.


